Parents' Association of Scoil Éanna

November 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians.

Scoil Éanna Parents' Association are asking each family to donate something for our hampers as prizes for our Christmas Draw. Please find below a list of suggested items which would be greatly appreciated. We are unable to accept any alcohol.

Could all donations be left in the school by Wednesday the 6th of December please. The prize draws will take place during the two Christmas Shows. Thanking you in advance for your donation.

Shloer/Diluting Juice	Spices	Red/Brown Sauce
Soft Drinks	Stuffing Packets (Paxo)	Jam A Kva
Tea	Crackers	Chutney/Relish
Coffee	Biscuits	Custard
Hot Chocolate	Mince Pies	Tinned Fruits
Sugar	Selection Boxes	Candles
Pringles	Sweets	Gifting Items
Nuts	Gravy	Cranberry Sauce

Many thanks for your continued support. Emma Harte – Secretary